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Subject

THE EPA 350 MILLIREM/YEAR RADIATION EXPOSURE PROPOSAL MUST BE WITHDRAWN

The EPA proposal to allow 350 Millirem per year

radiation doses in ANY site, including Yucca Mountain,

is not acceptable and in violation of International

Standards.  

The current standards of 15 Millirem per year from all

pathways and 4 Millirem per year from drinking water

must be applied for the full regulatory period at

Yucca Mountain.

Dr. Arjun Makhijani, of the Institute for Energy and

Environmental Research, who served on EPA's advisory

panel regarding high-level radioactive waste

repository regulations in the 1980s, says of the

recent Yucca regulatory revisions: "I consider this

the worst single action that the EPA has taken on

radiation issues ever since I began analyzing them

almost 25 years ago." Abide by his opinion.

Sincerely,

Richard Paul Zuckerman, Post Office Box 159, Metuchen,

N.J., 08840-0159, richardzuckerman2002@yahoo.com. 

[Temporary residence address, NOT a mailing address:

Salvation Army Borden Avenenue Veterans' Residence,

21-10 Borden Avenue, Long Island City, N.Y. 11101].

